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A rumour among historians of medieval philosophy has it that Iohan-
nes de Vacua Silva composed a question Utrum maius sit melius, in the
determination of which he introduced a number of distinctions to show
that a simple sic or non answer does not do justice to the complexity of
the issue. However, little attention was paid to John’s subtle distinctions
when it was recently decided to reduce the number of departments in the
Faculty of Humanities in Copenhagen. Among the mergers planned for
1991/92 is one affecting the Institute of Greek and Latin Medieval
Philology (1GLM), which issues this journal.

But, dear reader, do not panic if you hear that IGLM has ceased to
exist. Its functions will be carried on by the present staff, and we intend
to continue publication of CIMAGL. We already have rather detailed plans
for the contents of N° 61.

As usual, there are two ways to acquire CIMAGL:

(1) You can order single copies or place a standing order with

Erik Paludan - International Boghandel
Fiolstrede 10, DK-1171 Kebenhavn K

(2) Institutions are invited to propose exchange arrangements. Please,
address your letter to the editor,

Dr. Sten Ebbesen
Institute of Greek and Latin Medieval Philology
Njalsgade 90, DK-2300 Kebenhavn S

Just use our old institute name; the new one is still a unknown. We expect
to be able to reveal it in the next issue of this journal.



